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 * Press Release * 
Early Voting Begins April 15 for Special General Election in State Senate District 32 

 

 
The San Bernardino County Elections Office is making it convenient for County residents to vote in 

the May 14, 2013 Special General Election for State Senate District 32. 

 

Beginning Monday, April 15, registered voters may cast early votes or request replacement mail 

ballots from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday, at the San Bernardino County Elections 

Office, 777 E. Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. 

 

Candidates Paul Leon and Norma J. Torres were the top-two vote getters in the March 12 Special 

Primary Election and will be the only candidates running for the Senate seat during the General 

Election. 

 

For more information about this election, visit our website at www.sbcountyelections.com or call the 

Elections Office at (909) 387-8300. 

 

http://www.sbcountyelections.com/

